Quintero, Jessie

From: Taylor, G. Ken <taylorgk@dhec.sc.gov>

Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 8:29 AM

To: Quintero, Jessie; Roman-Cuevas, Cinthya

Cc: Porter, Henry; Marcus, Mike; Thompson, Rhonda; Shealy, Renee; Reece, Myra; Scaturo, David M,
Siron, Don

Subject: [External_Sender] Re: SC Department of Health and Environmental Control request

Thank you Jessie.

Be safe.
Ken

www.scdhec.gov Facebook Twitter
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From: Quintero, Jessie <Jessie.Quintero@nrc.gov>

Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 7:37 AM

To: Taylor, G. Ken <taylorgk@dhec.sc.gov>; Roman-Cuevas, Cinthya <Cinthya.Roman-Cuevas@nrc.gov>

Cc: Porter, Henry <porterhj@dhec.sc.gov>; Marcus, Mike <MARCUSIJM@dhec.sc.gov>; Thompson, Rhonda
<thompsrb@dhec.sc.gov>; Shealy, Renee <shealyrg@dhec.sc.gov>; Reece, Myra <reecemc@dhec.sc.gov>; Scaturo,
David M. <scaturdm@dhec.sc.gov>; Siron, Don <sirondl@dhec.sc.gov>

Subject: Re: SC Department of Health and Environmental Control request

*¥* Caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email.
kksk

Good morning, Ken. The NRC is okay with a 30-day extension for SCDHEC to submit comments on our draft
Environmental Assessment.

Have a nice weekend, | hope everyone in SC stays safe and healthy.
Jessie

From: Taylor, G. Ken <taylorgk@dhec.sc.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 4:49 PM

To: Quintero, Jessie <Jessie.Quintero@nrc.gov>

Cc: Porter, Henry <porterhj@dhec.sc.gov>; Marcus, Mike <MARCUSIM@dhec.sc.gov>; Thompson, Rhonda
<thompsrb@dhec.sc.gov>; Shealy, Renee <shealyrg@dhec.sc.gov>; Reece, Myra <reecemc@dhec.sc.gov>; Scaturo,
David M. <scaturdm@dhec.sc.gov>; Siron, Don <sirondl@dhec.sc.gov>

Subject: [External_Sender] SC Department of Health and Environmental Control request



Jessie,

SCDHEC respectfully is requesting an extra 30 days to provide NRC comments on the draft EA for Docket Number 70-
1151 (Columbia Fuel Fabrication Facility). We are still reviewing the large amount of new environmental (groundwater,

surface water, sediment and hydrogeology) data included in the Feb 28, 2020 Phase 1 Remedial Investigation Report.

The COVID-19 disruption also is a factor in making this request.

Thank you for your consideration of our request.

Ken

G. Kendall Taylor

Director

Division of Site Assessment, Remediation & Revitalization (SARR)
S.C. Dept. of Health & Environmental Control

Office: (803) 898-0835

Mobile: (803) 862-9521

Connect: www.scdhec.gov Facebook Twitter
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